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Member submitting the question: Cllr Mark Coker 

 

Date received by Chief Exec’s Business Support: 

ChiefExecutiveBusinessSupportUnit@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

 

To the Cabinet Member for: Customer Services, Culture, Leisure and Sport – Cllr Mark Deacon 

 

  

Question: 

 

Devonport library is still not open for groups to use - when will this be rectified as the 

government has now removed all restrictions? 

 

Answer: 

 

The meeting room at Devonport Library is available to hire, and groups may enquire also 
about using space in the main library room. Numbers at any one time, in the main room 
including the computer suite, and the meeting room, are not restricted beyond that two-
metres social distancing can be maintained. Customers and visitors to Devonport Library 
are now strongly encouraged rather than required to wear face coverings. 
 

 

Signed:                                                                                   Date: 9 

February 2022 

 

 
 

Written questions: 

 

 must be submitted to the Monitoring Officer via the Chief Exec’s Business Support 

 will be replied to within 10 working days 

 will be published on the last Friday of each month 

 The completed form should be sent to ChiefExecutiveBusinessSupportUnit@plymouth.gov.uk or 

by post to Chief Exec’s Business Support, Ballard House, West Hoe Road, Plymouth PL1 3BJ 

 

 

Version December 2020  

 

mailto:ChiefExecutiveBusinessSupportUnit@plymouth.gov.uk
mailto:ChiefExecutiveBusinessSupportUnit@plymouth.gov.uk

